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Ready for take off!

Suwmmer 2015

June 1st will mark the start of our 2015 summer program. We are excited this year to engage
EC and Elementary students in a program exploring the countries, cultures, and peoples of
the world. Other key objectives are grace and courtesy and emotional literacy lessons.

Monthly calendars, classroom assignments and other pertinent information will be e-mailed
to attending families the second week of May. We look forward to a wonderful summer!

Special thanks to Shell Oil Company

We would like to gratefully acknowledge our parents who are
employees of Shell Oil, and Shell Oil Company itself for contributing
to MEFI. Your generosity is much appreciated.
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COMING UP

Groundbreaking

The time has finally come
to break ground on our
new elementary building!
We will be holding a small
program for Elementary
and Elementary eligible
students and their
families. Further
information, and formal invitations will
be sent the first week of May. We look
forward to seeing you there!

A special thanks to our Parent Association

and to all of our volunteers.

Your contributions to the school are much appreciated!
Parent Readers
Library Parents, Garden Day Volunteers
Parent Coffee Volunteers

Class Volunteers
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